Madrasah Nageebul Islam

C/o Masjid e Tauheedul Islam, Bicknell St, Blackburn.

Monday 4™ Jan 2021

PRI A

We hope you find this letter in the best of health and Imaan

Following the Government update regarding the closure of schools, we have taken the
difficult decision to close the Madrassa from today Monday 4th January 2021.

Ustaads/Apaas will communicate with all parents tomorrow (Tue 5th Jan) to start delivering
remote learning immediately so that impact on students’ studies is minimal.

The Prophet SAW said, ‘Do not make your homes into graveyards’ (Sahih Muslim).

Therefore, we urge all parents to regularly go through the dhor / sabak with their children
and ensure that our homes are filled with teaching & learning during these testing times.

We also request the parents to support and supervise their children whilst they are remotely
engaged in teaching and learning with their Ustaad/Aapas.

We as Muslims believe this virus to be a test from the Almighty SW.

We humbly request you remember us, the Masjid, the Madrasah and the entire ummah
during these times in your prayers and the prayers of your children, for surely, the duas of
our children are guaranteed to be accepted.

Allah grant everyone good health and keep everyone safe from all forms of ill health and
difficulties and keep us all steadfast on Deen, Ameen.

We appreciate your understanding, support and patience.
Shukran

WsIms
MI Suhail Manya
Principal



